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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
Comic Relief – Friday 15th March 2024 (Non-Uniform Day) 
 
 
We will be raising money for Comic Relief this Friday 15th March, by having a non-uniform day. If students 
wish to come to school in non-uniform, we are asking them to make a donation towards Comic Relief via 
School Gateway or by bringing some cash into school to be collected during tutor time. We look forward to 
coming together once again as a school community to raise money together.   
 
Please note that students are not permitted to wear items that are inappropriate for the school 
environment. This includes crop tops, short shorts and other revealing clothing. Students are not 
permitted to wear clothing with offensive slogans or graphics. If students arrive to school 
inappropriately dressed, they will be given spare items of clothing to wear in school.  
 
Students will be required to wear their school lanyards at all times – this is important for student 
safeguarding.   
 
 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 
Mrs Strickland 
Assistant Headteacher 
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